Pastor’s blog for July 2015.
Dear Readers.
A reasonably busy 4 weeks since my last blog…
· www.mortonnewday.co.uk up and running.
· Our church led Pentecost Praise to around 150 on the Wellhead
· May Camp had 10 caravans, 3 tents, around 30 additional Day visitors 
· Members meeting 9th June well attended and productive
· I led the Men’s Group Shoulder-2-Shoulder, 23 present.
· We now have a mobile Communion set.
· 2 x 100km bike rides for our CAM ladies raising awareness and £200
· 4 x articles through last 4 months in CAM’s International ‘Contact’ magazine.
· I gave my testimony to around 40 at the Full Gospel Fellowship meal.
· Our 3rd Bible study group has started at the home of Derek & Cher
· The Manse garden is finished and many enjoyed the 1st (of many!) church BBQ’s this weekend.
Through the next 4 weeks we have…
· Your Youth Club (YYC) 1 year anniversary disco this Thursday.
· Our church Gift Day this Sunday and throughout July (see web for details)
· Thursday 9th July I give awards and guest speaker at Kirkstone House school
· Saturday 11th July Morton Street Fair
· Friday 17th July YYC Bowling trip
· Mon 27th to Wed 29th July, Holiday Club!
We are what many would say a ‘small’ church. Tonight’s Bible study of James 4 reminded me we are to always be humble. But from that standpoint it is right and proper to do the best we can with our God-given resources. And I believe we are. So let’s press forwards being a ‘good’ church that the people around us get to know about, want to know more about, and we are known in this village as ‘the church without walls’!
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